Crocker Wind Farm

November 2016 Follow-Up to October 2016 Comment Request Letter

Office Name Title Phone # Date Contacted/Contacted By Summary
VM - referenced notification letter sent
on 10/24/16. Asked for a call back with
guestions/concerns and offered to
Ash Township John Hermoe  Chairman 605-532-3571 11/10/2016 - Melissa attend twp mtg.
VM - referenced notification letter sent
on 10/24/16. Asked for a call back with
guestions/concerns and offered to
Cottonwood Township  Doug Yexley Chairman 605-784-3236 11/10/2016 - Melissa attend twp mtg.
Spoke to Richard. Said he didn't have
any questions/concerns on the project.
He is going to contact the other twp
members about their interest in having
Spring Valley Township Richard Wells  Chairman 605-784-3409 11/10/2016 - Melissa Geronimo attend a meeting.

Spoke to Melissa Dunlavy, Treasurer.
Offered to attend a twp meeting to
address and questions/concerns. She
indicated there have been no complaints
from the twp on the project. They hold
yearly mtgs, next is scheduled in Jan.
2017. She will have Darin contact other
twp members to see if they would like
Warren Township Darin Dunlavy  Chairman 605-382-5606 11/10/2016 - Melissa us to attend a meeting.
VM - referenced notification letter sent
on 10/24/16. Asked for a call back with
guestions/concerns and offered to
Woodland Township Troy Mudgett  Chairman 605-532-3513 11/10/2016 - Melissa attend twp mtg.



